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REFERENCE: INTERIM 10 CFR PART 21 REPORT REGARDING 
QUALIFICATIONNERIFICATION TESTING OF REVERSED ENGINEERED (HCU) 
ACCUMULATORS USED IN THE CONTROL ROD DRIVE SYSTEM OF BOILING 
WATER REACTORS DATED FEBRUARY 2, 2016. 

This also serves as a .final follow-up to the NRC Notice of Non Nonconformance 
9990105/2015-201-02. 

On February 2, 2016, Nova Machine Products provided the referenced letter in 
accordance with 1 OCFR 21 which requires submittal of an interim report if a substantial 
safety hazard evaluation of an identified deviation cannot be completed within 60 days 
from discovery. 

This letter serves as the final report to the above stated reference. Evaluations are 
complete and have concluded that the identified deviation would not have resulted in a 
substantial safety hazard during the time period the reversed engineered (HCU) 
accumulators were operational and in use. As such, a defect does not exist and 10 CFR 
21 reporting requirements are not applicable. 

If there are any questions pertaining to this communication, please contact Frank Furfari, 
Quality Assurance Manager at 216-898-8394. 

Yours sincerely, 

Frank Furfari 
Quality Assurance Manager 
Nova Machine Products 


